
Hololens2 Hardware Disclaimer                                                     

The following disclaimer describes the expectations held by BIOS with regard to the appropriate 

usage and storage of the Hololens2 headset, which is on loan to your department to enable you 

to participate in the Clinical Placement Expansion Project (CPEP).  

 

Please sign this document and return to the CPEP team: clinicaleducation@orthoptics/org.uk  

Trust:  

Clinician responsible for Hololens2:  

Name:  

Email contact:  

 

❑ I understand that, although the Hololens2 has been loaned to the above Trust, it remains 

the property of the British and Irish Orthoptic Society. 

❑ The Hololens2 device should not be used for any other purpose outside of the Clinical 

Placement Expansion Project. It should not be used by staff outside of the Orthoptic 

department. 

❑ I agree to contact BIOS immediately in the event that the Hololens2 is accidentally 

damaged, lost or stolen.  

❑ Should any software issues arise I understand it is expected these are resolved by local IT 

services.  

❑ I confirm that the Hololens2 will be stored securely behind two differently keyed locks 

when not in use.  

❑ I understand that the frequency of my contributions to the project will be monitored. If 

the Hololens2 is not used for a period of three months, BIOS will ask for the device to be 

returned. Extensions to this period may be granted in exceptional circumstances. 

❑ I understand that if we (the Trust) decide to discontinue use of the Hololens2 for any 

reason we (the Trust) will be responsible for the costs of delivering the device back to 

BIOS.  

 

Signed (on behalf of the Trust receiving the Hololens2 device) 

                                                                                                               

Date:  

mailto:clinicaleducation@orthoptics/org.uk

